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To

Thank you for all your hard work this year in Base 9. It has been a very strange school year and I am so sorry that we haven’t been able to finish the year together. I only got to spend a short period of time with you, but we do have lots of great memories to remember. We had fun walking up The Wrekin, we enjoyed our weekly music lesson, we loved walking through Apley Woods and learning all about the local area. It was wonderful getting to know you all, thank you so much showing me what a wonderful school Apley Wood is.
I am so proud with how brave you have been during this very strange time, thank you for working so hard at home. Next week we will all say goodbye for our summer break but please keep smiling.

Have a lovely Summer holidays and when you return you will start a new adventure in year 4.

Stay safe and have fun!
Love from
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